
       Pelorus Area Health Trust 

Havelock Charity Shop 
 

          Is looking for volunteers.. 
If you have a spare day (or even half day) a week and 

would like to contribute to the health and well-being of our community, 
then working at the Charity Shop in Havelock may be for you. You will 

work with some lovely people selling goods and plants to the public and 
providing information on our services. 

Please contact the shop on 028 428 6071 
 

 

PAHT Board 
 

The PAHT Board is looking for a couple of new Trustees to join them. 
Specifically we are looking for people from the Kenepuru or outer Sounds and 
from the area from Rai Valley to Okiwi Bay. This ensures we have voices on 
the Board representing the whole of the Pelorus area. As a Trustee you will 
help advocate for better health and well-being services in our community and 
be instrumental in providing grants and donations to different community 
groups Check our website for more information. 
 

 

Does your school or community group need $$$$ or help 
with any health needs?? 

 

PAHT has funding available to help with any health needs you require that 
align with the terms of our Deed. Whether it be equipment like Defibs or First 
Aid kits, training in health or well-being courses, projects or programmes to set 
up and run; that benefit your community, then let us know.  
We may be able to help. 
Contact the Administrator secretary@pelorusareahealthtrust.co.nz 
 
 

 

www.PelorusAreaHealthTrust.co.nz 
www.facebook.com/CharitableTrustHealth 

 

http://www.pelorusareahealthtrust.co.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/CharitableTrustHealth

